# Falmouth Track Club Board of Directors Meeting September 26, 2006

The meeting of the Board of Directors of the Falmouth Track Club was held at the Quarterdeck Restaurant on September 26, 2006. The meeting was called to order at 6:40 PM by President Russ Pelletier. A quorum was not present, therefore no action would be taken on agenda items. (Doris Beatty, Russ Pelletier, Bob Richards...

#### 1. SECRETARY'S REPORT

The secretary's report was distributed earlier by email for everyone's review. The August 21 2006 minutes will be presented at the next meeting in November 2006.

#### 2. REPORTS FROM OFFICERS

**Treasurer's Report.** We have \$75,293 in the account which includes Cape Cod Marathon and Main Street Mile income. This will obviously change as expenses are paid.

Vice President's Report- Pete Landry is still looking for articles for a newsletter.

Seagull Six - No report

<u>Membership</u> – Doris reported that there are 165 paid members. 37 members either received emails or regular mail regarding their membership status. One family moved and one did not want to continue membership. A couple of members have paid.

<u>Main Street Mile</u> – 220 entries, a little better than last year. Enterprise did not put in paper before the event. It was suggested that the FTC run it's own paid ad in next year to assure coverage.

Friday Night Five -No report

<u>Special Events</u> – Carolyn not present. Bob Richards said it is hard to get people to do races off-cape and that they are inclined to do local races. It was suggested that runners get together and do them as a group.

<u>Cape Cod Marathon</u> – Both the marathon and the relay are starting to fill up and people should get signed up quickly

**Coaching** – No report

**3. OLD BUSINESS** - The nominating committee is working on potential officers for the up coming year. Falmouth in Fall will be November 5<sup>th</sup> and is filling up. Track Club members will be helping with this event. New clothing has been ordered and will be available at the CCM expo. 11 of the 15 members were refunded their entry fees for the Kyle Conlon race.

### 4. NEW BUSINESS -

The next meeting will be held on November 28, 2006 at 7:30 at the Quarter Deck Restaurant

## 5. ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 7:19 p.m.